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Ylacid 0il Company,
860, 727 ~ 7th Avenue 5.W.,
Calgary, Alberta, T2F 0Z5.

Agtn: Mr. R. E. Nawolsky.

Dear Sir:

Re: Application for Good Engincering Practice -
Placid PCP W-Hilligam d=28=G/ 94=H"2,
' : Weasef
We acknowledge receipt of your letter of Jaguary 24, 1977
and will rxeview your application as soon a8 possible.

With reference to your apfilication for an interim allow-

- ablw of 2 MMSCFD while the application iB Leing processed,

we would refer you to Mr. J. D. Lincham's memo to all op~
erators dated December 31, 1976 item z(b), and advise that
it will bz in oxder to produce the well at the allowable of

2.391 MMSCED igsued in May, 1976,

Yours truly,

B. T. -[z?rbet', A
Senioy Reservoir Engineer.
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